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RFP Issued for Construction Manager to complete New Windsor/Essex Acute 

Care Hospital's First Phase, Including Key Infrastructure and Facilities 

A Request for Proposals (RFP) has been issued for a Construction Manager to complete and 
deliver the first phase of the New Windsor/Essex Acute Care Hospital, including a parking 
garage, an education, learning and administration building, and site works that will ensure 
required infrastructure is in place to support construction and provide onsite parking and 
workspace in future phases. Earlier this year, another RFP was issued for a Design Team to 
complete drawings for the build. A separate tendering process will be initiated at a later stage 
to complete the remainder of the project scope.   

As this is an ongoing process, no further details will be shared until the contracts for a Design 
Team and Construction Manager are in place.   

WRH is on track to have shovels in the ground for the new state-of-the-art acute care hospital 
by 2026, if not sooner. This milestone demonstrates progress in making the community’s vision 
for the largest healthcare infrastructure investment ever in the region’s history a reality.  
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